
 

PICK UP AT OFFICES WILL BE :  
AUGUST 12th - CHEBOGYAN, MACKINAC, EMMETT COUNTIES 

AUGUST 13th - OTSEGO, MONMORENCY & OSCODA  
AUGUST 14th, - ROSCOMMON AND CRAWFORD 

AUGUST 15th - PRESQUE ISLE, ALPENA,  
ALCONA COUNTIES 

The Water Wonderland Board of REALTORS®  in 
partnership with the Boys and Girls Club will be hosting again a FILL 
A BACKPACK drive during the month of July/August.  We are asking 
members to help kids in need by donating a backpack filled with 
school supplies and healthy snacks.  These are children in need, does 
it matter what area they reside in?  We are looking for at least one 
back pack per office to donate to our local Boys and Girls Club before 
the school year starts.  A list of possible school supplies and snacks is 
provided.  If your office will be participating, please email 
mls@waterwonderlandboard.com to be put on the pick up list for the 
middle of August. 


